

Allison Brown Superintendent of Schools

February 16, 2024

Dear Roslyn Families,

As winter recess draws near, I want to extend warm wishes to our incredible school community for a fun and rejuvenating break. This time offers a perfect chance to slow down and reflect on our collective achievements, and I encourage you to explore the **Roslyn School District website** to learn about the many successes, activities, and learning experiences that our students have experienced over the past few months. Their stories capture what makes our school community so exceptional.

On behalf of the Board of Education, I extend my deepest gratitude to everyone who contributes to making our schools a vibrant and nurturing environment. I also want to take a moment to express my heartfelt appreciation for the tireless dedication of our maintenance staff, custodial staff, and transportation staff who work diligently behind the scenes during our breaks to ensure our school facilities are safe, comfortable, and ready for the rest of the school year.

Wishing you all a winter recess filled with fun, relaxation, and cherished moments. Enjoy every minute!

Sincerely,

Allison Brown Superintendent of Schools